
 
JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 
E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net              Sunday, December 22, 2019 
http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 
Sunday School 9:15 AM    
Worship Service 10:30 AM 

Worship in Song 
Hymn #125                                                          “Joy to the 
World”                                                                                                           
Hymn #162                                               “The Birthday of a 
King”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Hymn #138                                     “Go, Tell It on the Mountain”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
Hymn #158                                                   “Away in a Manger” 
                                                                                                                                                                                   
Special Music                                                         Paul Carpenter 
 
Message                       Paul Carpenter 

“Messiah’s Names and Their Meanings” (Part II)  
Isaiah 53:7 

Announcements 
Worship in giving 
Missionary of the Week: Garrett Schlake 
*It was great being with you all these past few months in the U.S! Thank you for 
your prayers and support and for making it possible for me to minister to the 
French people, specifically the college students! The plan is, Lord willing, to 
make a visit to the U.S. this coming July or August with Joanna. It will be a great 
chance for you all to meet her and her you. *Joanna and I have set our wedding 
date for May 15, 2021! Please pray this long engagement would prove beneficial! 
After four months apart I will finally be able to see her again this Saturday, 
December 21st. *I arrived back in France on December 18th and I am currently in 
Paris where I will do six months of training. Nicolas, my new supervisor, and I 
met up today (the 20th) and discussed what the training would entail: working 
with InterVarsity, being on loan from InterVarsity to GBU, doing a training in 
Paris until June 2020, then transitioning to Toulouse to work with Joanna, I will 
be the City Director there. *I am temporarily staying with a friend’s family, and I 
hope to find another place to stay within the coming month. Please pray I find a 
suitable place to live for the next 6 months. *There is a large strike going on now 
for public transport, and we have already had to cancel two ministry events 

because the trains and buses are not running. *Please pray this does not go on 
much longer and that we find alternatives for future ministry events.  
 
 

 
 Evening Service  

 7:00 PM 
 

 
Jansen Bible Church 
Christmas Program 

                                                                          

This week pray for COMMUNITY BIBLE CHURCH in Indian Head, 
Saskatchewan, with Pastor Justin Epp and his wife Nashly. 
 
There will be no Awana this evening or next Sunday evening, December 29, 
because of the holidays. Awana resumes on January 5. 
 
Join us for the Jansen Bible Church Christmas Program tonight. Please 
bring Christmas Goodies to share for a time of fellowship afterwards.  
 
Due to Christmas and New Year’s Day falling on a Wednesday, there will be 
no Q&A Bible Study on December 25 or January 1. 
 
The Bleich family will again be using our new building today from 10:00 AM 
till 5:00 PM. 
 
Paxton Reed McFarland was born on Monday, December 16, to Jill and Josh 
McFarland. He weighed 9 lb. 1 oz. and was 21 inches long. His big brother 
Rowan was sure excited to get back home to see him. Pastor Paul and Carol 
will be traveling to Mississippi on Friday, December 27, and returning on 
Friday, January 3. Jeff Engelman will be speaking during both services next 
Sunday, December 29. 
 
There will be a New Year’s Eve Get-Together on Tuesday, December 31, 
beginning with a Carry-in Dinner at 7:00 PM. Bring food, snacks, and your 
favorite games. Come for part of the evening or stay and welcome in the New 
Year. 
 
Today’s Nursery Attendants: Dec 22 J’Nan Ensz Avery   
Dec 29 Nancy Heidemann Fischer  Jan 5 Dominique Clay Sarah  
Jan 12 Kelli Heidemann Seth   Jan 19 Robin Drewes Julia 

 


